
The 2nd Batch of the Photography (add-on) Course (ViCPC 2024) has been 

commenced in the college from May 2, 2024. Faculty members and students of 

have been participating in the course. The classes are being conducted in 

blended mode. Besides online lectures regarding theoretical knowledge about 

photography, hands-on trainings are also being conducted.  
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